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Comments: I had the opportunity to attend the Forest Service, Foothills project and Chattooga conservancy

informational meeting on Wed, the 8th of January. I think there should limited herbicide use in our forests and

foothills. Not only is there danger of native plants being killed or their growth stunted, the wildlife can be affected

also.

I do understand there needs to be controlled burns and/or cuttings that need to be done periodically, I do not

think there should be forest land sold off simple because it is inaccessible.

I also feel the forest service should be accountable for the upkeep and repair of roads that are created to access

the forest lands.   

Any proposed sale of land should be site specific and the reason for the sale, the selling price, the proposed

buyers, the proposed use by the buyer, and a 45 comment period by the citizens of Rabun County

 


